
  
 
 
 
 

 HMIPS Website Accessibility Statement 
 

 
1.  Accessibility  
 

HMIPS is committed to making its website accessible in accordance with the Public 
Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 
2018. 
 
2.  Feedback and contact information 
 
If you cannot access any part of this site or want to report an accessibility problem, 
please contact us: 
 

Contact us | HMIPS (prisonsinspectoratescotland.gov.uk) 
 
3.  Enforcement procedure  
 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission is responsible for enforcing the Public 
Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 
(the ‘accessibility regulations’).  
 
If you're not happy with how we respond to your feedback, contact the Equality Advisory 
and Support Service. They are an independent advice service. They will advise you on 
what to do next. 
 
4.  Compliance status  
 

This website is partially compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
version 2.2 AA standard, due to the non-compliances listed below. 
 
5.  Non-accessible content  
 
The content list below is non- accessible as it is non-compliant with the 
accessibility regulations: 
 

• PDFs and other documents - Some document formats on the website such as 
PDF, MS Word and Excel may not be fully accessible. Where possible we make 
documents accessible or will provide a suitable alternative on request.  

• The filter sections in the publications area of our website cannot be accessed 
using a key board. 

• People with loss of sight may not be able to see some of our images clearly 
and there is not always sufficient colour contrast. 

 

If you require accessible alternatives to content on our website, please contact: 
Contact us | HMIPS (prisonsinspectoratescotland.gov.uk)  

https://www.prisonsinspectoratescotland.gov.uk/contact-us
https://www.prisonsinspectoratescotland.gov.uk/index.php/contact-us-0
https://www.equalityadvisoryservice.com/
https://www.equalityadvisoryservice.com/
https://www.prisonsinspectoratescotland.gov.uk/index.php/contact-us-0


6. Preparation of this accessibility statement 
 

This statement was prepared on 30 Dec 2021 by the Scottish Government IT Dept, 
following an assessment in advance of this website first launching. 
 
The statement was last reviewed on 1 February 2024. 
 
A further review will be undertaken once a new website host is identified in the near 
future. 
 
 


